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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
On Thursday 2nd March 2023 we are celebrating World Book Day.  
 
World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading. It 
helps us remember just how pleasurable reading can be.  
 
This year, children will be invited to attend school dressed as their 
favourite book character or in their pyjamas and there will be a reading-
related prize, in each year group, for the most creative costume. 
Throughout the day, children will take part in lots of exciting World Book 
Day activities and get chance to share a story with a teacher of their 
choice. 
 
There will be no donation required, but all classes will get the opportunity during the day to visit the 
St Augustine’s second-hand book shop. If they would like to buy a book, all they need to do is bring 
£1. 
 
In addition to this, we are running a competition that the children can take part in from home. This is 
purely optional, but we’d love to see lots of creative entries this year. The competition is as follows: 
 
Bake and decorate a cake based on a book. 
 
As simple as that. Get your thinking caps on, get your mixing bowls out, discuss your ideas and bake 
together as a family. There’s no need to bring the cake to school. All we need is a photograph of the 
finished creation emailed to: clark.g@staugustine.npcat.org.uk 
 
The competition will have prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place and will be judged by Mrs Rehbohm, Mrs 
Woodhead and Mr Clark.  As devouring the cakes will be left to you at home, our judging will be 
based purely on effort, creativity and how incredible the final product looks. 
 
The deadline for entries will be Wednesday 1st March 2023. 
 
We look forward to celebrating this wonderful event together. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Clark 
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